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The League of Women Voters of Ohio is pleased to support SB51. Allowing for the 
establishment of Special Improvement Districts (SID) is clearly a necessary 
preliminary to repairing the shoreline. Needless to say the lake is one of Ohio’s 
greatest assets. We strongly encourage Its preservation and enhancement and 
look forward to seeing the shoreline-improvement work done. 
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